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The Clark County School District SBAC Newsletter is a monthly e-mail that reports on current and upcoming 
Smarter Balanced development activities. To join the CCSD Smarter Balanced Newsletter, visit the website: 
 http://ccsd.net/divisions/assessment-accountability-research-school-improvement-division/sbac 
 
 
In this issue: 

• Nevada Online Assessment System  

• NEW Practice and Training Tests 

• Help & Support 
 

Nevada Online Assessment System 
Nevada has recently released a portal page to access pertinent information regarding the upcoming Smarter 
Balanced Assessment in addition to other statewide assessments. The following information can be accessed 
through the URL below. 
 
https://nvsmarter.measuredprogress.org/portal/  
 

• Training Materials 

• Administration Manual 

• Practice and Training Tests 
 
NEW Practice and Training Tests 
The recently updated practice and training tests are available to give an opportunity for users to preview the 
Smarter Balanced Assessments. These can be accessed from the nvsmarter site. 
 
Help & Support 
 
 


